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Year 3
English

Year 3 have been busy creating sequels to
our class story ‘The Wild Robot’ . They have
created their own story maps and have in-
dependently thought of characters and
places that the robot could visit.

Mathematics

During our first few weeks back we have
been recapping the four operations and
delving deeper into reasoning and problem
solving.

Science
We have started our new light topic and the
children thoroughly enjoyed investigating
how light travels using torches.

Year 4
NFER tests

During our first week back after half
term, the children completed some
short tests and they all did amazingly!
Their confidence has improved so
much, | am very proud.

Graftham

Year 4 had a wonderful time at Gratham
this week. Although the sun wasn't out
all the time, the windy and rainy weath-
er didn't stop our fun. We were super
proud of them, they worked really well
together. The photos will be uploaded
very soon.

ICE Zone

Year 3 and 4 have been whizzing through all their ICE zone work. They have mostly all finished
their amazing canopic jars and are now creating their own scarab beetles out of clay. They are
using a range of tools and equipment to manipulate the material.

Reminders

Please make sure that the children have warm clothes with them everyday as they are going outside to

learn!

Also, as of last week, we are handing out the literacy homework. This is due in on a Monday.
Lastly, please make sure the children are completing 1 hour of maths whizz a week and reading every

night! We will be checking reading journals every week.
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